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May 24, 2024
Dear Superintendent/Policy Contact:
Enclosed are your customized 2024 policy update (#47) and procedure update (#28) (if applicable) and related checklists. Proposed changes reflect new legal requirements.
Please note the following:
· KRS 160.340 requires that board policies be kept up to date by filing annual amendments thereto by August 15.
· At the top of each draft is the legal and/or recommended explanation for the proposed change. In the body of each draft, new language is underlined. Language with strike through is recommended for deletion.
Mark any requested changes in edit mode in Word or contact your KSBA Consultant for assistance with such. Also, if you have been working with your Consultant on a draft to revise any of the update areas, contact him/her if you want to substitute that draft for the one enclosed with this update.
As we do each year, we request that staff review the introductory pages in your hard copy manual for changes to be made to any vision/mission statement and/or goals found there.
The update checklist is the only document we need returned to us, unless there are drafts to be modified. Complete the checklist and return to the KSBA Policy Service by September 1 so that final copies can be returned to you for use during the upcoming school year.
If you have questions or comments about the updating process or need your Consultant to prepare additional drafts, contact us immediately. If this will be your first experience with a policy update, we strongly recommend you contact your assigned Policy Consultant for help.
Please be aware that because the policies belong to your Board of Education, the choice of language to be adopted rests solely with the Board. The KSBA Policy Service appreciates the opportunity to serve your District and stands ready to assist the Board with this important task.
Note the approved changes go into effect as of the date of Board approval, unless otherwise noted in your Board meeting minutes.
Sincerely,
Your KSBA Policy Staff
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